DIARY 2006/2007
Events and contacts

Hockey v The College: March 18th 2007
- see p86.

Council Meetings: Monday 5th February
2007 at The Farmers Club, London.

Friday 20th April 2007 at The Warren Golf
Club, Essex.

Tuesday July 10th 2007 at The Farmers Club.

London Supper: Monday 5th February
and Tuesday July 10th 2007.

AGM and Annual Dinner: Saturday 24th
March 2007 at The East India Club,
St James’s Square, London SW1. (see p80)

ABOVE: SELL-OUT SUCCESS — THE 2006 AGM AND
ANNUAL DINNER, LONDON

Essex Supper: Friday 20th April 2007 at
The Warren Golf Club, Essex.

Newmarket Supper: Friday 4th May 2007
at the Rutland Arms Hotel, Newmarket.

Norfolk Supper: Thursday 22nd Nov. 2007

Hertfordshire Activity Day: Saturday
16th June 2007.

Northern Gathering: Date and venue tha
— details follow in 2007 Newsletter

Suffolk Supper: Saturday 22nd September
2007 (preceded by Council Meeting).

West of England Supper: Saturday 9th
June 2007 at The Lamb at Hindon.
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DINNER AND SUPPER SECRETARIES

Annual Dinner

M R K Holden, Eastings, 99 High Street,
Linton, Cambs CB21 4JT.

Tel: 01223 891418
michaelholden@hotmail.com

Essex

Dr J G RANKIN, 119 Fronks Road,
Dovercourt, Harwich CO12 4EF.
Tel: 01255 503835
john@rankin-col12.fsnet.co.uk

Hertfordshire

TOM WORNHAM, Lye End
Farm, Sandon, Buntingford
SE9 ORS.

Tel: 07801 349731
tamara@suffolkblues.co.uk

London

RICHARD SAYER,

Tilburys, Passfield,
Liphook, Hants GU30 7RX.
Tel: 07785 293 876
richard.sayer@ince.co.uk

Midlands

IAN WATSON,

Manor Court, Cross Road,
Albrighton WV7 3BJ.
Tel/Fax: 01902 374789
meeian@aol.com

Newmarket

PETER GOLDING,
19 Stretton Avenue, Newmarket CB8 8BN.
Tel: 01638 662513
peter@golding193L.fsnet.co.uk

Norfolk

JOHN CAPPS, The Beeches, Church Road,
Ashby-St-Mary, Norwich NR14 7BJ.

Tel: (h) 01508 480423, (0) 01508 480301
ian@thurtonfoundries.co.uk

Suffolk

JOHN GOODERHAM, Canhams Farm,
Bacton, Stowmarket IP14 4HH.

Tel: 01449 781228
pete4@btinternet.com

West of England

CHRIS ESSEX, 3 Kingston Avenue,
Saltford, Bath BS18 3LF.

Tel: 01225 873 878
essexes@aol.com

Yorkshire and Northern

DOUGLAS THOMSON, Moor End House,
Moor Drive, Otley LS21 1DZ..

Tel: 01943 462966
douglasthomson@fshdial.co.uk

OF Lodge

JOHN JARMAN, 7 St Georges Road,
Felixstowe [P11 9PL.

Tel: 01394 278969
johnjarman@lineone.net

OVERSEAS

Hong Kong

IAN HOWARD MBE, 21a Hoover Tower 2,
8 Sau Wa Fong, Wanchai, Hong Kong.

Tel: (+852) 2574 5280
ihoward@bigfoot.com

M: (+852) 9260 3048, or

Villa Churchill, 56 Chemin Peter Churchill,
06650 Le Rouret, Alpes-Maritimes, France.
Tel: +33 (0)493 092 963

Far East

JOHN BIRT, 11/7 Moo 1, Bophut, Koh Samui,
Surat Thani 84320, Thailand.

Tel: office +66 (0)7742 7648

M: +66 (0)81 870 9603
jgbirt@hotmail.com, or
jgbirt@samart.co.th

Melbourne

DAVID BONNER, 13 Kolora Crescent,
Mount Eliza, Victoria 3930.

Tel: (+61) 3 9775 4141
dbonner@dodo.com.au

Perth

CHRISTOPHER BARTLETT, 20 Herbert
Street, North Fremantle, WA 6159,
(+618) 9335 4110 0401 170 914
pci@globaldial.com



Sydney

PHIL BOWER, 27 Lockinvar Place,
Hornsby, NSW 2077, Australia.
Tel: (+61) 2 9987 1587
phil@shazbinkimages.com

New Zealand

DAVE SIMMS, Rivendell, Akatarawa
Road, RD2 Upper Hutt, Wellington.
Tel: (04)5266665
dave-simms@westpactrust.co.nz

SPORT

Cricket

MATTHEW TRUMAN, Apartment 41,
Western Beach, Hanover Square, Royal
Victoria Docks, London E16 1DX.

Tel: 020 7473 5069

M: 0777 903 1967
matthew.truman@Iehman.com

Golf

DAVID TURNBULL, 10 Hazelmere Road,
Petts Wood, Orpington, Kent BR5 1PB
Tel: 01689 603198
david.turnbull4@ntlworld.com

Hockey Gents

BEN HAYES, G51 Ramsay Hall,

20 Maple Street, London W1T 5HB.
Tel: 07766 404 726
benhayes_10@hotmail.com

Netball
KATHY EVANS at the College.
Tel: 01728 723789

Rugby Gents

JEREMY FORD, Snare Hill View,
Water Lane, Barnham,
Thetford IP24 2NA.
Jeremy.Ford@kcj.co.uk

Shooting

JAMES MEHTA, 3 Garthwood Close,
West Bergholt, Colchester CO6 3EA.
Tel: 01206 242320
james@creffieldlodge.co.uk

PRESIDENTIAL FOREWORD

A summer holiday, with a glass of cold rosé
nearby, is an excellent time for looking
back on the events of the last year — and
for looking forward to the year to come.

As this was the year in which our third
grandchild was born and also the year of
our Ruby Wedding Anniversary, we will
remember it with great pleasure.

Having completed my first year as your
President, | am grateful to the members of
the Society for electing me again at the
AGM in March. It is an honour to accept
this office for a second and final year.

An incoming President has many new and
interesting experiences, including a seat on
the Governing Body and a close working
relationship with the College. The
governance of a public school in 2006 is a
complex and serious business and

Framlingham is fortunate to have an
excellent management team in place and
an outstanding Board of Governors. In
addition, we have in Andrew Fane, an
exceptional Chairman of Governors. With
this quality of leadership, including a
significant number of OFs, | am convinced
that the school is in good and safe hands.

This year, | have also been fortunate to visit
SOF suppers and events in various parts of
the country and to meet many OFs from all
generations. | have attended Trustees meetings
and been able to take part in the discussions
of the ‘inner cabinet’ of the Society.

However the highlights of 2005/6 for me
have been the success of the re-juvenated
Annual Dinner (held in London in March

and described in this Yearbook) and the
successful launch of the first Moreau
Scholarships during the year. (More about
the winners appears elsewhere). The
concept of these scholarships, thoughtfully
proposed by Peter Howard-Daobson, is to
help two ex-pupils by providing substantial
funds (for University expenses etc) and to
encourage them to involve their year-group
in the affairs of the Society, thereby bringing
a younger participation in to the SOF. Having
met all the ‘Class of 2006, | must tell you
that we have a brilliant group of young
men and women coming to the Society
and | sincerely hope that some of them will
be interested in taking an active part in the
running of SOF affairs in the future.

At this point, | must thank Norman Porter,
our Hon. General Secretary for the tireless
work he does on our behalf throughout the
year and also the many officers
of the Society, who all give so
generously of their time and
expertise, to ensure that the SOF
functions properly for all OFs.

In 2006 we have also been able
to re-introduce two events: a
West of England Supper and a
South East England Supper,
which have not been held for
several years. The first has taken
place in May and was a great
success, thanks to Chris Essex.
The second is booked for October 28th and
we hope it will be equally successful.

By the time you read this, it will be winter
and we will be thinking of the Annual
Dinner again in London and the AGM. At
that point | hand over the reins to my
successor. Subject, of course, to your
electing him, 1 hope this will be Brian
Smith, a successful businessman, and a
champion of the OF Rifle Club. | wish him
a very enjoyable Presidency.

In this farewell letter, may | thank all OFs
for their help and support during the last
two years. | have enjoyed my time in office
enormously.

Andrew G. Wright, President SOF
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